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May-June Club Meeting:    Cancelled 
The board continues to follow CDC recommendations.  
Please see Special Messages from the Board below. 

In Person Meeting Projected for August 

 

 

 



 

SpECiAl mESSAGE fRom THE boARd 

THINK TRAVEL!  

THINK SNOW!  
 

MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

Because there are still restrictions on restaurant capacities due to the pandemic, the LSSC 
board is looking towards a first member meeting in August. As Kentucky inches towards the 
target vaccination goal, restrictions will be relaxed.  Therefore, we are not going to have a full 
membership meeting in May-June.  July is traditionally the month when there is no member 
meeting and August is the kick-off for the new season, so it is our hope that we will be able to 
meet in August! Meantime, the board is working on developing exciting and diverse trip 
options for 2021-2022!! 

We’re open to suggestions about meeting locations.   If you have any ideas along these lines, 
please send them to president@lexskiSPORTS.org .  Roosters remains a popular location with 
good parking and a separate meeting room.  
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NEwS fRom THE ExECUTivE viCE 

pRESidENT 

TRip iNfoRmATioN foR 2021-2022!! 

bEAvER CREEk - JANUARy 22 To 29  (EpiC 
pASS) 

 

bANff – fEb 19 To 26  (ikoN pASS) 

The OVSC has announced Beaver Creek and Banff are the selected trip 

destinations!! 

 Details about cost, lodging, etc., are forthcoming and will be posted as soon as available 

from the vendor!!  

As noted in the last newsletter, the International trip (originally planned for 2021) will be to 

Andorra, Italy with a post trip to Portugal. Watch for specific trip details that will be posted 

as soon as they are available. 

The LSSC specific trips are not finalized at this time so suggestions are welcome.  

Please send suggestions to Howard Glauert at vp@lexskiSPORTS.org  for western trips and Chris 
Ping at localactivity@lexskiSPORTS.org for local trips (including WV). 
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Telluride Trip Report  (Feb. 20-27, 2021) 

 
Twelve brave LSSC skiers headed out to Telluride in 
the middle of the pandemic.  It was a tough 
assignment—but somebody had to do it!  Ten of us 
(Howard, Robin, Barbara, John, Declan, Hunter, John, 
Tammy, Jeff, and Kelly) flew out on Saturday, Feb. 20.  
We barely made it to the Montrose airport before it shut 
down for a couple of days due to a beacon malfunction.  
We got our rental cars and—after splitting up to test out 
both Montrose City Markets—headed to Telluride.  Two 
cars made it there in good time while the third had a 
couple of important detours.  We stayed at the 
Mountainside Inn, located a short walk away from the 
Coonskin lift and from downtown Telluride.  There was 
a nice path from our hotel to downtown next to the San 
Miguel River—except for the night when it had iced over 
and we nearly slid into the river.  The first night we got 
5” of snow, our only fresh snow of the week, so skiing 
the next day was wonderful.  We ate lunch that day and 
most days at the Gorrono Ranch on-mountain 
restaurant.  Food had to be ordered and then they 
brought it to you—mainly outside, where most of the 
seating was.  Terry and Bob arrived that night, after a 
difficult journey.  With the Montrose airport closed, their 
flight was canceled and they had to take several flights 

to get to Aspen, and then drive their rental car from Aspen to Telluride.  We ate that night, and one 
other night, at Steamies Burger Bar.  Kelly was our dinner organizer, and made reservations for the 
group at several excellent establishments:  West End Bistro, Tomboy Tavern, and The Peaks.  The 
skiing all week was excellent.  There was great mogul skiing off of the Gold Hill, Plunge, and Apex lifts; 
excellent cruising off of the Village and Polar Queen lifts; and bowl skiing off of the Prospect Bowl and 
Revelation Bowl lifts (see map below).  All in all, everyone enjoyed the great skiing, dining, and 
company that we had all week! 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The town of Telluride from the ski 
area 

Three 14,000 foot peaks visible 
from the ski area:  from the right, 
Wilson Peak, El Diente Peak, and 
Mt. Wilson.  Wilson Peak is the 
mountain on the Coors Beer label. 



  



 

 

volUNTEERS  NEEdEd!! 
 
 
. 

 

HoRSEy HUNdREd  

SATURdAy mAy 29, 2021 
The LSSC is again sponsoring a rest stop on the iconic Bluegrass Cycling Club (BCC) 
ride. This event has attracted as many as 3,000 participants in past years but 
current plans are to limit enrollment to 1,000 this year. Registration for cyclists is 
already full and there is a waiting list!  It is a great opportunity to highlight our club 
to SPORTS-oriented individuals. In addition, past volunteers have stated it was fun 
to meet new people, socialize with fellow club members, and enjoy a special 
dinner provided in appreciation of volunteering.  

We have an afternoon shift. For questions please contact Howard Glauert at 
vp@lexskiSPORTS.org 
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SoCiAl 

ARE yoU REAdy To SoCiAlizE??? 

 

“Located in the Horse Capital of the world, our brewpub features a 
forty tap-handle system bar and casual dining experience.” 
www.goodwood.beer/venue/lexington-brewpub 

 

Date: May 7, 2021 

Place: Goodwood Brewpub 
200 Lexington Green Cir. 
Lexington 
KY 
40503 
(859) 407-1200 
 

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

Outdoor seating is available.  

 

 



piCNiC wiTH THE popS 

AUGUST 14, 2021 

KEENE MEADOW 

REVOLUTION: The Music of The Beatles. 

A Symphonic Experience. 
A unique symphonic experience featuring six of the world’s top vocalists and musicians, 

accompanied by The Lexington Philharmonic. 

This promises to be a wonderful musical experience and is held outdoors! 
It will be a great time to see  friends, enjoy good food and fantastic 
music!!  As always, there will be a table decorating contest….some of us 
may still have some 1960’s memorabilia?  

The LSSC has traditionally reserved 2 tables (seating 8 each) for this 
event. In order to determine if 16 tickets will be sold, the board is 
requesting that members who might be interested in attending contact 
Janet Jones. If the reserved seating is sold out, members could still 
purchase general admission and join club friends for the concert.  

Janet Jones:   ovsc-rep@lexskiSPORTS.org   
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mEmbERSHip 

 

 
 
 

boARd poSiTioNS 
 
 
 

 

 As explained in the last newsletter, all the current board members have agreed to continue 
their terms for another year. There remains an open position for Marketing and Publicity 
Director. 

The board looks forward to returning to normal activities as soon as safety guidelines allow! 

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 



boARd NoTES                                      

      
The next board meeting is May 12, 2021 and will be held via video conference. Members may 
participate by notifying any board member in advance.  

LSSC Officers and Directors       2021-2022 
PRESIDENT - - CHARLIE LISLE 
president@lexskiSPORTS.org 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
membership@lexskiSPORTS.org 

PAST PRESIDENT/OVSC REPRESENTATIVE – JANET 
JONES 
ovsc-rep@lexskiSPORTS.org 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
webmaster@lexskiSPORTS.org 

SECRETARY- AGGIE WANINGER  
secretary@lexskiSPORTS.org 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
newsletter@lexskiSPORTS.org 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
vp@lexskiSPORTS.org 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
racing@lexskiSPORTS.org 

TREASURER- CHARLIE LISLE 
treasurer@lexskiSPORTS.org 

PRESIDENT-ELECT-  - TOM O’DONNELL 
presidentelect@lexskiSPORTS.org 

SOCIAL – TARA KEEGAN 
Tarak828@hotmail.com  

Marketing & Publicity Director - OPEN 
 LOCAL TRIP DIRECTOR- CHRIS PING 

localactivity@lexskiSPORTS.org  
  

 

https://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSPORT
S/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/5285
26410566966/ 

  LSSC website: www.lexskiSPORTS.org 

 
  LSSC Meetup: 
  https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-SPORTS-
Meetup/ ?  

 
        http://www.ovsc.org                                          

http://skifederation.org 
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